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Issue 70, 8th October  2021 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the hap-

penings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the progress of  

projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside of town 

boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

Work on the road rehabilitation and improvement to climate resilience at  Adams road, Tehamurina road, Chipuchau 

road and Lai drive road at Mbokanavera has commenced.  The roads will be concreted especially the steep sections to 

improve the conditions.  

 Adam’s road  

Compacting of  Adams road at Mbokonavera 1 ahead of concrete works. 

Lai’s road 

Grading on Lai’s road at Mbokavera 3. 

Upgrading of Tehamurina road 



 

Noro fish market 

The Noro fish market finally completed. Workers are now working on fencing 

the area and do a cleaning up. The market will be commission and handed 

over to the Western Provincial government soon.  

Auki top hill Jacob’s ladder progressing  

The Jacob’s ladder at Auki tophill is progressing well. Already it reaches the 

middle section. Work is continuing.  

Munda seawall protection  

Work on the Munda seawall protection is continuing despite the big challenge 

draining out of water in foundation area. This week workers work on the third 

segment on the installation of foundation work and concrete pouring.  

Mbokana clinic footpath  

Work on new footpath at Mbokona clinic of Central Honiara has commenced this 

week. Work is continuing and is expected to complete in the coming weeks.  

Jerico Jacob's ladder  

Work on Jericho Jacob’s ladder in East Honiara is progressing well. Expect-

ing to reach final section over the coming days.  

Sink installation 

Work is currently underway in Honiara PMU on the installation of hand washing 

sink. The sink once completed will be distributed to schools and clinics  in Honiara 

as part of the covid prevention measures.  


